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28.3.18 

 

Year 6 End of Year Celebration 

Dear Parents, 

  

Year 6 have worked extremely hard this year preparing for their SATs and we would like to 

celebrate their success on Thursday 12th July with a special event at The Plough, Alnwick. 

  

The evening will include a three course meal, mocktail and disco. Mr Moloney and I will be there 

and we will be joined by other schools in the Alnwick partnership which will be a great 

opportunity for the children to meet lots of other year 6’s. The cost is £20.00 per person, cash 

or cheques made payable to NCC. 

Menu 

Potato skins and dip  
  
A choice of Lasagne / Chicken Goujons / Beef Burger /vegetarian option 
  
Chocolate Brownie or Ice Cream 

 

The children need to arrive at The Plough at 7pm and be collected at 10pm. 

 

Please return the reply slip, menu choices and payment to the school office by Thursday 

26th April.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Cowell  

 

************************************************************************************* 

 Year 6 End of Year Celebration 

 

 My child ………………………………………..  will attend the event at The Plough, Alnwick on Thursday 12th 

July 2018 

 

I will collect my child at 10pm        Or   My Child will be collected by ……………………………………….. 

   

Menu choice (please tick)  

Lasagne  

Chicken Goujons 

Beef Burger  

Vegetarian option 

  

Chocolate Brownie  

OR 

Ice Cream 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………… Date …………………………………. 


